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Warsaw, ¢ March 2009

REPUBLIC OF POLAND
PRESIDENT
CIVIL AVIATION OFFICE

Grzegorz Kruszyrski

ULC-LEP-5/0834-0001/01/09
Mr. André Auer
Chief Executive
Joint Aviation Authorities

LT TELIRLAE R LR
000000104158

Subject: Your letter LO-016-AA of 9 March 2009

Dear Mr. Auer,

Thank you for your interest in the issue raised by the KTL AOPA Poland in their letter
of 17 February. I pay much attention to the voices of the general aviation community

and thus we processed the request of KTL AOPA Poland thc-mughly and without
unnecessary delay.

In my reply of 20 March (enclosed) I welcomed their suggestions concerning the use of
the Form 154 and announced that efforts have been undertaken to amend current

legislation on personnel licensing in order to better meet the expectations of the GA
community.,

As far as organization of traffic at the Warszawa-Babice (EPBC) aerodrome is
concerned, it results from the local conditions (densely populated urban areas and

neighbouring CTR Warszawa-Okgcie) which are not favourable to conduct flight
training.

I hope you will find this information satisfactory.

Yours sincerely,
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ol Mr. Tadeusz Jarmuziewicz, Secretary of State, Ministry of Infrastructure
Mr. Blazej Krupa, Chairman, KTL AOPA Poland
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